Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 1687

Brandt and Sheila Henriksson, Mar 3, 2022
Notice of Submission

To the attention of: The Minister for Health and Ambulance Services, The Hon. Yvette D’Ath
MP

Submission related to: Public Health and Other Legislation ( Extension of Expiring Provisions)
Amendment Bill 2022.

We Mr Brandt Henriksson and Mrs Sheila Henriksson of 68A Gerler Street, Bardon QLD
4065, request an inquiry and response to the following discrepancies;

a) You have not provided sufficient evidence, relating to the justification and/or lawful
relevance of the bill, to the people of Queensland.

b) We have not received a detailed update, of the risks and/or consequences of, either a
continuation of the proposed bill or the cessation of the bill.

c) As a result; we are unable to ascertain how the above proposed bill could benefit or
prevent any meaningful actions.

d) As per the Federal Registration of Legislation guidelines, which are representative of the
Commonwealth of Australia Laws, Acts and Statutes; has not made any provision or
proposal, for any current or future mandatory vaccination program, within the borders of
the Commonwealth of Australia jurisdiction.

This is important and fundamental in relation to the above bill, as the very introduction of
the bill, results in the enforcement of mandatory workplace vaccination requirements.

e) As a result of point (d) the bill may be in contravention of the Federal and Commonwealth
laws of right to voluntary vaccination.

Therefore, as Citizen of the Commonwealth of Australia, | herby declare the above proposed
bill, be revoked or withdrawn when the current expiration date of the bill ends on the 30
April 2022.

Noting;

If the bill should be renewed without the explanation and/or settlement of the above
discrepancies. You and the responsible members of the Queensland Parliament, may be in
breach of the Federal and Commonwealth of Australia laws in relation to right to voluntary
vaccination, by encouraging and making allowances for, the enforcement of mandatory
workplace vaccination.

This notice of submission has been formulated to inform you, of your duties and
responsibilities to the Citizens of the Commonwealth of Australia. If you choose to ignore
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this notification, you are in acceptance of any resultant legal or lawful actions submitted and
pursued, by or on behalf of the Citizens of the Commonwealth of Australia.

Yours sincepely
7

Mr Brandt Henriksson Mrs Sheila Henriksson
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